
James “Chris” Hudley 

District 3 Commissioner 

County of Santa Barbara Citizens Independent Redistricting Commission 

 

April 9, 2021 

 

County of Santa Barbara Citizens Independent Redistricting Commission 

105 East Anapamu Street 

Santa Barbara, CA 93101 

Dear Commissioners: 

It is with regret that I tender my resignation from the County of Santa Barbara Citizens 

Independent Redistricting Commission, effective immediately.  

I have recently accepted new employment that will require me to relocate outside of Santa 

Barbara County. 

I am grateful for the opportunity to serve on the commission for the past several months, and I 

offer my best wishes for its continued success. 

Sincerely, 

James “Chris” Hudley 

Former District 3 Commissioner 


